
 

 

CONSTRUCTION MEMORANDUM      No. 03-2019 

TO:  Chief District Engineers 
  TEBMs for Project Delivery and Preservation 

Section Engineers 
 
FROM:  Ryan Griffith, P.E. 
  Director, Division of Construction 
 
DATE:  May 15, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Release of KYTC Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge Construction;  

Edition of 2019 
  Effective with June 21, 2019 Letting 
 

New Standard Specifications are now complete and available for review on the KYTC website at the 
following address: 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Construction/Pages/Kentucky-Standard-Specifications.aspx 

These new specifications will be effective with the letting of June 21, 2019.  Hard copies will be available 
soon, and will be distributed to Central Office and District personnel when delivered from the printer.  All 
others can obtain copies by ordering at the following website: 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Organizational-Resources/Pages/Policy-Manuals-Library.aspx, 

or by contacting the KYTC Office of Human Resource Management, Organizational Management Branch 
at (502) 564-4610. 
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